
 

Ref.No.: 

Plexh/Cir/160                                                                                                             Date:-  03/05/2024

                                                                                                               

 To, 

All Members of Plexconcil/ 

COA members 

 Dear Sir / Madam, 

  Subject : Seeking inputs - Specific Trade Concerns (STCs) for the Upcoming WTO TBT 

Committee Meeting 

  We wish to inform you about the recent communication received from Ministry of Commerce and 

Industry about the forthcoming WTO TBT Committee meeting scheduled in Geneva from 05-07 June, 

2024. It presents us with a valuable platform to address concerns pertaining to non-tariff barriers 

(NTBs) affecting trade. These meetings offer member countries an avenue to voice their 

apprehensions regarding the non-tariff measures implemented by other member countries.  

In preparation for this significant event, we urge all Plexconcil members to identify and submit specific 

trade concerns (STCs) relating to NTBs that hinder the smooth flow of trade. Your inputs will play a 

pivotal role in representing our collective interests and addressing impediments to India’s exports. 

 Please give your inputs as per the below format to the undersigned 

at bharti@plexconcil.org; anirudha@plexconcil.org latest by 06.05.2024. 

  

Country Product NTB description 

      

  

  

Best regards, 

  

Bharti Parave 

Dy. Director – Trade & Policy 

The Plastics Export Promotion Council 
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